
From: Linero, Alvaro
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Cc: Vielhauer, Trina
Subject: RE: NW FREC
Date: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 6:43:56 AM

Elizabeth:
 
I know you will copy me on the email you send to those persons.
 
Let me forward it to EPA after I see what rules apply so they can gear their review (if
required) accordingly.
 
Thanks.
 
Al. 

From: Vielhauer, Trina
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 3:50 PM
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Cc: Ferris, Julie; Linero, Alvaro
Subject: RE: NW FREC

Yes, please. 
 
Trina Vielhauer
Chief, Bureau of Air Regulation/Acting Division Director
Florida DEP Division of Air Resource Management
850/717-9000
 

From: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 3:33 PM
To: Vielhauer, Trina
Subject: NW FREC
 
The application came in.  We’re going to track it under the same ID number.  Should we send the
link to the application to the people in the intent for 001?
 
Elizabeth Walker
Bureau of Air Regulation
Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
(850)717-9093
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